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XII. OLD BUSINESS 
- Dress Code Vote 
- It passed. 

XIII. NEW BUSINESS 
- Student Forum Bill 

- Senator Driver presented this bill so that students can have a permanent designated time to speak 
during the Student Forum segment of the agenda. 
-Pro-Tempore Reese said Student Forum didn’t start until about two years ago. 
-Vice President Callahan said Student Forum wasn’t in the Code of Laws, so Senator Driver wanted to leave 
it permanent for the students. 
-There was a motion to move into a vote, and the motion was seconded. 
-The bill passed. 

- Present Constitution Changes 
-Bill 23-01 Senate Re-Apportionment  
-Currently, senate allows 1 senator for every 500 students in each academic college. 
-Senator Driver is proposing a bigger number for senate. 
-Based off this proposition, there would be 25 elected senators, and these will be chosen based off the 
percentage of students in each academic college.  
-This would go into effect spring election of 2025. 
-Vice President Callahan asked if senate could amend Constitution to make it go into effect earlier. 
-Senator Purintion asked how to amend Constitution. 
-Dr. Tammy said this vote would approve it to be sent to referendum.  
-Bill 23-02 Freshman, International, and Transfer Students 
-This would allow freshmen to have one seat, transfer students to have two seats, and international 
students to have two seats. 
-Bill 23-03 Freshman and Transfer Senator Constitutional Changes 
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-She upped the STARS retreat budget. 
-President Sandvig explained STARS. 
-She upped the Lucky Dip budget. 
-Any committee can pull from the miscellaneous budget with 2/3 approval from senate. 
-Senator Driver asked about the price for the Officer Training Conference. Treasurer Batchelor said it was 
something the senate could revisit to see if we anticipated something 



   
 


